
 

Public Notice 

The City Commission of the City of Twin City 

has cancelled the July 5, 2022 Regular Meeting 

due to the July 4th holiday. The next Regular 

Meeting of the City Commission will be on 

August 2, 2022 at 6:30pm in the Commission 

Chambers at the Twin City Police Department.  

 

Eugenia A. Ducker, City Clerk  


